
Super Dave and Friends

Super Dave and Students
sitting on a log by the campfire.

JT McCornmick and Chase Kelly
relaxing at camp after a long

day.

Overlooking a beautiful view from
the campsite on the last night.

The group taking a break on the
last day of hiking.

Students getting rained on as
they go bushwhacking home.

The group gathered for a
photo despite the rain.

Sophomore Chase Kelly fishing
in a high mountain lake.

Sebastian Cisneros cooking a
fish on their third night camping.

     On August 29th, 2021 a
group of 11 students and
two group leaders, teacher
Marc Whitley and
Superintendent David
Baugh, ventured out into
the Holy Cross Wilderness.
      students hiked
approximately 32 miles
round trip.  Each student
brought a backpack which
weighed  30-45 pounds.  It
contained all the supplies,
including food, that they
would need to survive for
five days in the wilderness.
     Sophomore Zala Smalls
enjoyed her time with peers.
     “This course was really
special this year especially

for the freshman and
sophomores because last
year we didn’t have the
opportunity to go on ExEd
last year due to COVID-19.
It was a great icebreaker
into the school year,”
Smalls said.
     Kenton Kowar, a senior
on the Holy Cross course,
enjoyed the experience with
wildlife in the back country.
     “My favorite part of the
trip was on the third day
when we were going up Fancy
Pass.  We gained 1,200
vertical feet in a quarter
mile.  When we got to the top
we could see the best view,”
Kowar said.
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